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Mound City Aldermen discuss Davis Creek issues

(KLZA)-- During their November 7th meeting, Mound City Aldermen met with
Holt County Commissioner David Carroll to discuss the water shed from Davis
Creek Bridge with the dams silted in and needing cleaned out.

Carroll asked the City to send a letter to the the local NRCS Board, requesting
assistance to fix the levies to prevent future problems.

A May flash flood caused damages estimated at more than $2-million to homes
and businesses in Mound City when Davis Creek flooded.

According to the Mound City News, the Evans Circle apartments were severely
damaged and residents have still not been able to return.
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